Medics for Clean Air letter
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Healthcare Facility/Organisation Name]
[Address]
[City, State, Postcode]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[Manager’s Name]
[Manager’s Position]
[Healthcare Facility/Organisation Name]

Dear [Manager’s Name],

Subject: Urgent Need for Carbon Neutral Initiatives in Our Healthcare Organisation

I am reaching out to express a collective concern regarding the environmental footprint of our healthcare facility and system, particularly our contribution to carbon emissions, and to seek your support and guidance in mitigating our impact.
As you might be aware, recent studies reveal that healthcare is responsible for 4.4% of global carbon emissions. This not only tarnishes the reputation of the health sector—whose primary aim is to safeguard public health—but also results in long-term costs associated with environmental remediation and heightened health risks.
One immediate, tangible, and feasible step towards a broader conversation and movement to decarbonise healthcare would be to address our transportation methods. Clean transportation represents low hanging fruit in our journey towards reducing our carbon footprint. Implementing greener commuting alternatives such as cycling facilities, promoting public transport, and encouraging electric vehicle use among staff can significantly reduce our emissions. Additionally, optimising logistics and supply chain operations to favour eco-friendly vendors and minimise transport distances will further our cause.
Moreover, introducing such initiatives not only showcases our responsibility towards environmental and public health but also positions our organisation as a pioneer in sustainable healthcare practices. This proactive stance will inevitably enhance our standing in the community and potentially attract environmentally conscious talent and partners.
I firmly believe that the positive implications of adopting a more climate-neutral approach will resonate far beyond our immediate environment, inspiring other healthcare facilities to follow suit and collectively contribute to a healthier, more sustainable planet.
I kindly urge you to consider convening a meeting with relevant stakeholders to discuss potential strategies and initiatives for reducing our carbon emissions. It would be invaluable to explore partnerships with local environmental organizations, seek guidance from sustainability experts, and foster an organizational culture that prioritizes environmental stewardship. Furthermore, below is a list of resources prepared by the European Public Health Alliance (EPHA) for healthcare staff and managers interested to learn more about healthcare system carbonisation.
Your leadership and commitment to this cause will undoubtedly set the tone for meaningful change within our organisation and the healthcare sector at large. I, along with several colleagues, am more than willing to support, participate, and contribute to any initiatives or task forces that may arise from this effort.
I appreciate your time and consideration in addressing this critical issue, and I look forward to the possibility of our healthcare facility leading the way in sustainability and environmental responsibility. 


Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]













